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WHO Global Network of Age-friendly Cities and Communities

Dear Sir/Madam,

As the Chairman of the Yuen Long District Council of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region, I am pleased to express my support for Yuen Long district to
join the WHO Global Network of Age-friendly Cities and Communities.

In response to the needs of an ageing population, the Yuen Long District
Council and its Working Group on the Age-friendly Community in Yuen Long District
undertake to improve community services and facilities for our senior citizens
continuously.

Looking ahead, the Yuen Long District Council will continue to dedicate
resources to promote an age-friendly environment. We will also continue to work
closely ~ with  different  stakeholders, including government departments,
non-governmental organisations and service providers, with the aim of making Yuen
Long District more age-friendly on an ongoing basis.

We are commitied to promoting the well-being of older people living in Yuen |
Long district and look forward to becoming a member of the WHO Global Network of
Age-friendly Cities and Communities. Should you have any enquiries, please feel free
to contact Ms. Tracy Chan at chui_shan_chan@had.gov.hk / (852)3421 2736 or Mr., Bill
Kong at bill_kp_kong@had.gov.hk / (852)2475 3807. Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

(SHUM Ho-kit)
The Chairman, Yuen Long District Council
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region



